
Grenfell Road Allotment Meeting 

Meeting held February 9th 2013 at 10:35 

Present: W. Clayton, K. Clayton, L. Riley, B. Leese, J. Kitchen, T. Kitchen, F. Vale, 

R. Gutteridge, L. Onions, M. McCready,  L. McCready,  R. Lloyd. 

 Apologies: W. Cox 

Site Reps:  Site Manager- R. Lloyd Rent Collector - R Gutteridge 

 

Action from Previous Minutes: 

• The road has been partially resurfaced, the remainder is to be done next 

year, funds permitting.  

• The downpipe on the shop has been replaced following theft. The 

rendering will be done when the weather warms up. 

A.O.B 

• The A.G.M. is on Mon. Feb. 11th.. Site reps were re-elected. 

• Contact has been made with the family of the plotholder who failed to 

maintain her plot. They have stated that they will clear the site of weeds. 

When 75% have been removed Ray will request the rent money for this 

year. This is the final chance for the plotholder to keep the plot. 

• There is a waiting list of 3 for future plots. 

• The break-in through the school fence has been repaired. 

• The website www.grenfellroadallotments.org.uk now has links to our pages 

on Twitter, Facebook and Wordpress. Thanks to Tim Kitchen. 

 

 

Meeting closed at 11;05   

Next Meeting : 9th. March 

 


